
MINISTRY OF LANDS, PUBLIC WORKS,   

HOUSING AND URBAN DEVELOPMENT  

State Department for Housing and Urban Development  

ADDENDUM 2 

CANCELLATION OF TENDERS 

AFFORDABLE HOUSING PROGRAM (AHP) PROJECTS 
  

This is in reference to tender advertisement appearing in The Star Newspaper (MyGov.), 
the State Department’s Website and Boma Yangu Portal dated Tuesday, 5th December 
2023.   

  
Interested and eligible Bidders are notified that due to change of model, the Affordable 
Housing Program (AHP) Projects tender serial numbers 4, 6, 7, 8, 9, 10, 11, 12, 13, and 
18 have been cancelled. The projects will be re-advertised as soon as possible. The 
submission/closing date for the other tenders will be as indicated in addendum 1. 
  
Bidders are notified that clarifications and changes to bid documents will be posted on 
the State Department’s website. All the other tenders and conditions remain the same.  

 
Head Supply Chain Management Services 

For:   
The Principal Secretary   

State Department for Housing and Urban Development.   
P.O. Box 30119 -00100 NAIROBI, 

KENYA 
 
Dated 2nd January, 2024 


